
  

Virtual Public Information Center Notice 
Intersection of Main Street & New Street Safety 

Enhancements  
 

Intersections Along Main Street (CR 531) from Talmadge Avenue to 
Brunswick Avenue  

Safety Improvements Project 
 

Borough of Metuchen, Middlesex County  
 

Middlesex County and the Borough of Metuchen, together with the North Jersey Transportation 
Planning Authority (NJTPA), will be hosting an Virtual Public Information Center to inform local 
residents, officials, businesses, and the general public of the proposed New Street Pedestrian 
Plaza adjacent to the intersection of Main Street (CR 531) and New Street. The Intersections 
Along Main Street (CR 531) from Talmadge Avenue to Brunswick Avenue Safety Improvements 
Project is being funded through the Federal Highway Administration. This meeting will be held via 
WebEx on Monday, September 20th at 7 PM with a slide presentation followed by a question 
and answer session. It is being conducted in conformance with Federal and State regulations, 
and is open to all members of the public. 

Meeting Details: 

Date   Monday, September 20, 2021 

Time     7:00 PM 

Where  Join the meeting by visiting www.mainstreetmetuchensafetyproject.com 

  or https://mbakermeet.webex.com/mbakermeet/j.php?MTID=m07c2bedbfcd9a2c403f270ed536fe49c  

 

Written Comments: 

Accepted through Tuesday, October 5, 2021. Comments may be mailed, faxed, or emailed to:  
 
Ron Sendner, Middlesex County Engineer 
Office of Engineering, Department of Transportation 
75 Bayard St. 
New Brunswick, NJ 08901 
Phone: (732) 745-3248 | Fax: (732) 745 – 8852 
Ronald.Sendner@co.middlesex.nj.us 
 

For the public comment form and more information please visit  

www.MainStreetMetuchenSafetyProject.com 
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